
End of the Year

Celebration!

Staff & Faculty are invited to attend ECC's End of the

Year Celebration in the East Dining Room on Dec. 13th!!  



It will be a potluck event with plenty of volunteer


opportunities!  Check out the links below:  



Potluck link:  http://tiny.cc/ECCpotluck
Volunteer link: http://tiny.cc/ECCvolunteer










When: Tuesday, December 13th 
Where:  East Dining Room
Day Party: 11:30am-2:00pm
Evening Party: TBA
Questions? Contact Lavonné Plum at  lplum@elcamino.edu

http://tiny.cc/ECCpotluck
http://tiny.cc/ECCvolunteer

